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21 Jun 2022 
 

Rise Projects 

PO Box 1662 
NORTH SYDNEY NSW 2059 
 

Attn: Nibraas Ahmad 

Subject: Proposed Subdivision – 53 and 53B Warriewood Road, Warriewood 

Dear Nibraas, 

With regards to the proposed subdivision at the above address, we confirm that the proposed DA MOD changes to the 
development, as shown on plans 110800-02-DA-1003 to 1007, are compliant with the Water Management Report by 
Craig and Rhodes.  The assumptions and findings in the Water Management Report remain valid for the proposed DA 
MOD changes. 

Should you have any queries regarding this matter please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

 

DANIEL GARDINER 

Senior Design Engineer 


